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There is no need for the language in this bill to expand the lands available for 

semiconductor manufacturing.  There is plenty of land available, and appropriately 

zoned, within current Urban Growth Boundaries for this type of development.  

Support the planning process that has made Oregon special.  Thank you. 

 

Mark Kelley 


